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105 Anapamu Street, Santa
Barbara

HEARING - Consider recommendations to deny the appeal of Kevin D. Walsh (Goleta Water District) of the
decision made by the Fire Sprinkler Review Board on March 3, 2004 declining an exemption from fire sprinkler
installation at proposed project located at 4699 Hollister Avenue (APN 061-051-032), Second District. (EST. TIME:
35 MIN.)

COUNTY ADMINISTRATOR'S RECOMMENDATION: POLICY
[Enter body here.]
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